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Draft Recommendation 2: Any consideration of significant
future spatial planning Process or in the review of the Reg

*  any consideration of additional greenfield land
*  any consideration of further intensification initiatives
*  any consideration of further significant investment in

change is best undertaken through a more comprehensive
ional Policy Statement including:

strategic infrastructure

Draft Recommendation 3: The Minister amend the LURP to show Figure 4 on page 23 of the LURP as being ‘indicative’ only,

and remove Appendix 1 relating to Chapter 6.




SUBMISSION ON THE LURP

Purpose of strategic partners being able to strategic partners can discuss and agree on proposals and
territories that are considered for change.

When Council advised Gerry Brownlee on where the new boundary line for rezoning, the boundary

Brownlee made when deciding on boundary in Map A.
Mark Stevenson stated to me, if he had drawn the line it would not be where the boundary of 733

letting the council Opportunity to move this line .
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